Attention: Water Action Plan Commission,
 

I am formally writing in response to the notification of your comment meeting on December 15, 2005.  Since I did not receive this notification until the 22nd of November, 2005 I feel my comment should still be aired.
 

In regards to your "Four Key Water Principles" - California already has some of, if not, the highest water quality standards in the nation and possibly the world.  CPUC does an excellent job of monitoring and regulating our operations, thus providing "Highly reliable water supplies".   Cost of consumption and education will ditate "efficient use of water", thus defined by "Reasonable rates and viable utilities".
 

In regards to "Water Action Plan Objectives" - From the producers perspective, California already has unreasonably high water standards and increasing those would do nothing but pass the cost of production on to the consumer.  Cost of consumption and education, not regulation, will be the only way to reduce consumption and that burden will ultimately fall on the producer (water companies) and that added cost will be passed on to  those who ultimately can't afford it.  "Promoting  Water Infrastructure Investment"  could easily be done by simplifying the beauricratical process required to get anything done at the CPUC...  there are to many layers of over-sight, processes move to slow and in being so, deters investment (3 - 6+ months for a CPI rate increase and 1-1 1/2 years for a General Rate Change are way out of line).  As far as assisting low income rate payers, California already has a massive social welfare system -  why does the CPUC have to get involved in something like that of the "Care Program" of the utilities.   "Streamline CPUC regulatory Decision-making"  will reduce "Set Rate that Balance Investment, Conservation and Affordability", you already know the answers....  act on them.
 

Angelo Andreini 
Riverview Estates Water Company
 

